

Pay-as-Led: A Spiritual Approach to Fees

Our experiment with a "Pay-As-Led" approach to Sessions fees has been a great success—but your faithful participation is essential. Friends have found it to be a much simpler way to determine how much to pay, and collected fees and donations have covered all the costs of the gathering.

At the time of registration, Friends are shown three different suggested amounts: an "average limited income" fee, a "traditional" fee and a "complete cost" fee. Some Friends may decide that they are unable to pay anything this year, and nobody will be required to ask for funds. Pay-As-Led relies on your integrity as a Friend, trusting that each of us will contribute what we are led and able to support our wider faith community.

Under this system, contributions from individuals and meetings have proven to be essential in covering our costs. Any amount which a Friend pays in excess of the "traditional" fee will be counted as a tax-deductible donation to support others' participation. Monthly meetings are also encouraged to contribute to support Sessions. All of these contributions (previously identified as the "Equalization Fund") are now pooled and support the attendance of all Friends—including members of your meeting—who are unable to cover the actual costs of their participation.

If your monthly meeting supports Annual Sessions with an Equalization contribution in its budget, we are very grateful and ask you to consider in-creasing that gift. If your meeting does not provide such support on a regular basis, please consider doing so. We invite meetings and individuals to send checks, payable to NEYM, to 901 Pleasant Street, Worcester, MA 01602; or give online at neym.org/donate.